
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The State Advisory Committee on Juvenile Justice and Delinquency 
Prevention (SACJJDP) is holding listening sessions to hear directly from 
the public, and especially youth, about its current planning work. 

Please come and share with the Committee 
Title II funds can be used for efforts such as: 

• Reducing racial and ethnic disparities 
• Community youth services: 

o such as mentoring, mental health treatment, substance use disorder 
services, gender-specific services, and after school programs for at-risk 
youth. 

The SACJJDP wants your help as 
it prepares to develop its three-
year state plan strategies for 
delinquency prevention and 
juvenile justice improvement.  This 
plan is a roadmap for policies that 
will direct spending under a federal 
grant program called Title II. To get 
there we must understand what 
communities across California 
believe are the most important and 
effective interventions to help our 
at-risk young people succeed. 

If you are unable to attend please share your input using the Board of State and 
Community Correction’s (BSCC) dedicated email box: SACJJDP@bscc.ca.gov.  
 
The BSCC will be accepting public input through September 2017. 

 

 
 
 
 
   Sacramento 
 June 21, 2017 
     4-6 p.m. 

 
 Los Angeles 
 September 20, 2017 
 4-6 p.m. 
 

Save the Date 

Listening Sessions 

@ the BSCC 
2590 Venture Oaks Way 
Sacramento CA 95833 

 
Location information 
to follow 
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